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From: Jeff Reinke
To: Plan Commission Comments
Cc: Jeff Reinke
Subject: Proposed building on the 700 block of East Washington.
Date: Sunday, January 21, 2024 8:19:16 PM

To whom it concerns,

Please do everything you can to preserve the safety of bikes on the East Mifflin Bike Boulevard. Many of
us, like myself, use 

the Boulevard year-round or nearly-year-round.  I myself biked on it numerous times just this month (
January ).

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Jeff Reinke
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